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September 12, 2001

2001 Halibut Landing Report No. 13

Area 2A Directed Commercial Halibut Fishery Closed for Remainder of 2001

The International Pacific Halibut Commission anticipates that the catch from the September 5th directed
fishery will bring the Area 2A estimated commercial catch close to the catch limit. The remaining
commercial catch limit is too small to allow for another directed fishery without exceeding the catch limit.
Therefore, the Area 2A non-treaty directed commercial halibut fishery is closed for the remainder of
2001.

If it is determined that there is remaining catch limit that can be rolled into the incidental commercial
halibut fishery during the salmon troll season, an announcement will be made by IPHC news release and
on the NMFS hotline (1-800-662-9825). This announcement will be made the last week of September
after the catch estimate is reviewed.
 

-END-

Bruce M. Leaman, Director
Phone:  (206) 634-1838
Fax:      (206) 632-2983
Web:  www.iphc.washington.edu

,17(51$7,21$/�3$&,),&�+$/,%87�&200,66,21


